
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: EB/MH 

 

 

12 February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Y2 African Music Experience Workshop 

 

This term, Y2 pupils have been learning all about Africa.  To celebrate our learning, we have 

booked an African Music Experience Workshop to come to school on Monday, 18 March 2024. 

We will be exploring African music and using African drums to create our very own 

performance. Towards the end of the afternoon parents are invited into school to watch the 

performance. 

 

The performance will take place in our small hall, commencing at 2.45pm and finishing at 

3.10pm  Please use the Lilly Hall Road entrance through Reception. Due to health and safety 

regulations, we are limited to the number of persons allowed in the hall at any one time, 

therefore, we are only able to allow one adult, per pupil, and would be grateful if you could 

adhere to this. 

 

The cost of this will be £5.42 per pupil, which is payable by ParentPay only, either online through 

the ParentPay website, or at your local PayPoint. In order for us to make sure the event can go 

ahead it is important that we receive payment by 8 March 2024, please. While we fully 

appreciate that all contributions are voluntary, we are only able to offer experiences such as 

this if we receive sufficient support. If you are struggling to pay for the visit, please come in and 

discuss this with us. 

 

We are really looking forward to the workshop! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr Hoskins & Mr Dunn 

Y2 Class Teachers 


